
 
 

Joliet Township High School – District 204 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
The School Visitation Rights Act permits employed parents/guardians, who are unable to 
meet with educators because of a work conflict, the right to time off from work to attend 
necessary educational or behavioral conferences at their child’s school. Please review the 
Act to determine if you are entitled to a school visitation leave.  
 
The Act can be viewed through the following link: 
http://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?ActID=2409&ChapterID=68  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?ActID=2409&ChapterID=68

